
ASU Faculty Senate Resolution (FSR 2003-03) 
Resolution Requesting Updated Copies of the ASU-Jonesboro and ASU System Operating Budget 

Approved April 4, 2003 
 

Whereas faculty, students, and other constituencies of Arkansas State University (ASU) have both the 
right and the need to access accurate information regarding the ASU-Jonesboro Campus and System-
Wide Fiscal Year Operating Budget. 
 
Whereas the June printing of the ASU-Jonesboro Campus and System-Wide Fiscal Year Operating 
Budget that is currently available to the above groups in the ASU Dean B. Ellis Library quickly becomes 
outdated and unreliable thus making accurate scrutiny of the University budget by appropriate parties 
difficult. 
 
The Arkansas State University Faculty Senate resolves that the ASU Office of Finance and 
Administration update the copy of the ASU-Jonesboro and System-Wide Operating Budget on a quarterly 
basis to provide the most current budget information available as of July 1, October 1, January 1 and 
April 1 of each fiscal year.  Any budgetary item(s) that has/have changed since the July 1 issue will be 
noted by an asterisk (*) in subsequent issues.   These updates will be forwarded to the ASU Dean B. Ellis 
Library no more than 10 business days following these dates.  These quarterly updates will reside at the 
circulation desk and will be made available to all interested parties for examination and copying.  The 
expense of copying will be born by the party making the copies. 
 


